Red Rock Lane Investments
33071 Auberry Rd., Auberry, CA
93602

Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control
3640 E Ashlan Avenue

Fresno, CA 93726 RE CE m E—}

April 25, 2017 APR 26 2017

Dept. of Alcoholic Beverage Conirgl
Fresno District
Regarding File 47-544312

Dear Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control,

Our license that was issued November 12, 2014 for Stonehouse Tavern
contained a condition that did not allow amplified or live music on our
patio. We are requesting that that condition be removed so that we can
allow live or amplified music on our fully-enclosed patio which is only
accessible from the building.

We have had music inside the building since we took over the original
license on May 1, 2014 and have had no problems during those shows.
There are no businesses close by that would be open during the hours that
we would have the music outside, and there are very few residences close

enough to hear the music.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

CLem s

Dan Mehling






